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MINUTES OF THE MEETING OF EASTRY PARISH COUNCIL SUB-
COMMITTEE’S HELD MONDAY 11th JULY 2005 AT 7.00pm AT EASTRY PARISH 

ROOM  

 

1. ELECTION OF CHAIRMAN – Church Yard and Cemetery Sub-Committee  
 
Present 
Iris Mollart   Sandra Hooper Ann Wiles Sam Shevde   
     
It was proposed by Cllr Shevde and seconded by Cllr Hooper that Cllr Mollart should act as 
Chairman of the Church yard and Cemetery sub-committee, their being no other nominations 
this was put to the vote, all agreed.         
 
2. ELECTION OF CHAIRMAN – Highways Sub- Committee  
 
Present:  
Iris Mollart David Carr Shelia Smith Nick Kenton Sam Shevde Iris Mollart 
  
It was proposed by Cllr Smith and seconded by Cllr Shevde that Cllr Kenton should act as 
Chairman of the Highways sub-committee, there being no other nominations this was put to 
the vote, all agreed.         
 
As Cllr Kenton is sometime unable to attend committee meeting due to his commitment at 
DDC it was agreed that a Vice Chairman should be elected for the Highways sub-committee.
       
It was proposed by Cllr Hooper and seconded by Cllr Smith that Cllr Carr should act as Vice 
Chairman of the Highways sub-committee, there being no other nominations this was put to 
the vote, all agreed.         
 
3. ELECTION OF CHAIRMAN – Allotments and Leisure Fields Sub-committee 
 
Present:  
Sandra Hooper Matt Jones Ann Wiles Sam Shevde Iris Mollart 
 
It was proposed by Cllr Wiles and seconded by Cllr Shevde that Cllr Hooper should act as  
Chairman of the Allotments and Leisure Fields sub-committee, there being no other 
nominations this was put to the vote all agreed. 
 
4. ELECTION OF CHAIRMAN – Risk Assessment Sub-committee  
 
Present:  
Matt Jones   David Carr Iris Mollart 
 
It was proposed by Cllr Carr and seconded by Cllr  Mollart that Cllr Jones should act as  
Chairman of the Risk Assessment sub-committee, there being no other nominations this was 
put to the vote all agreed. 
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5. ELECTION OF CHAIRMAN – Footpaths Committee 
 
Present: 
Sandra  Hooper  Sam Shevde Matt Jones Ann Wiles Iris Mollart 
 
It was proposed by Cllr Shevde and seconded by Cllr Hooper that Cllr Wiles should act as  
Chairman of the Footpath sub-committee, there being no other nominations this was put to 
the vote all agreed. 
 
Membership of the Finance Committee, being made up of Committee & Sub-committee 
Chairman is therefore as following:  
 
Finance Committee 
I Mollart (Church Yard and Cemetery)  
N Kenton (Highways) 
S Hooper (Allotments & Leisure) 
M Jones (Risk Assessment) 
A Wiles (Footpaths) 
F Thompson (Councillor Responsible for Finance) 
S Shevde (Planning) 
 
Meeting Closed at 7.15pm. 
 
 


